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Comments: Fixed anchors are an essential piece of climbers' safety system and are not prohibited "installations"

under the Wilderness Act. Following existing climbing policies that allow judicious use of fixed anchors for more

than a half century will do more to protect Wilderness character while providing for primitive and unconfined

Wilderness climbing.

 

I have planned for more than 30 years all over the world. The vast majority of countries are making Climbing

safer by allowing anchors and fixed gear. It is a huge mistake for the United States, go backwards and its

policies. The vast majority of people that come to national parks spend on an average two hours just driving

through the park. Climber spend weeks. Please don't make it unsafe for us.


